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• I am very proud of the way the Middle School staff has 

responded to the recent COVID 19 outbreak.  Despite 

these recent challenges, our teachers were prepared to 

teach virtually.  This has allowed them to stay connected 

with their students and support the curriculum to maintain 

an effective educational process. 

 

• On October 30th, our staff will participate in a virtual 

professional development.  This PD will revolve around 

updating and reviewing our ALICE training procedures.  

We will also provide some practical scenarios to support 

training at a later date with all staff. 

 

• MS Boys basketball tryouts are being held this week.  Tyler 

Maxwell and Stevie Gale are the MS coaches for this year. 

 

• Our new order of chromebooks has been delivered.  I am 

currently working on a roll out plan with Jason to ensure 

we get these devices in the hands of our students.  

Eventually, we will be moving to a 1:1 initiative with our 6th 

graders for this year. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


